
 
 
 
* A reminder that Wheelathon money is due back by Monday 14th September. Students who 
have raised more than $50 have been handed a note asking what they wish as their prize (ball or 
book voucher). Please return this note as soon as possible so prizes can be arranged before the 
end of term. 
 
All of the class prize categories are very close at the moment with several classes in contention 
for the class parties. All winners will be announced on Monday 21st September! 
 
* Our Kinder Kritters transition program for littlies starting Kindergarten in 2021 has started a 
little differently this year due to COVID. We are using the Seesaw app to communicate to our 
new families with the hope to possibly have some face-to face transition later in the year if 
restrictions ease. All families who have already returned an enrolment form for Kinder 2021 
should have received a letter with an invite to the Seesaw group. 
 
If you have a little one ready to start Kinder next year, and haven't already done so, please 
collect an enrolment pack. If you have neighbours, relatives or friends who you know have a pre-
schooler ready for Kinder, please let them know that the enrolment packs are now available and 
encourage them to call in and collect one. Once a completed enrolment form is received, we can 
add the family to our virtual transition group. 
 
Please note that you are only guaranteed enrolment at Grafton Public School if you reside within 
our catchment “zone”. Out of zone applications are taken but we cannot confirm enrolment until 
later in the year. We encourage families to enrol their child at their local school as well and  also 
participate in their transition. 
 
* Following last night’s P & C AGM, we congratulate the newly elected executive: Dayne 
McPhillips (President) Emma Kennedy (Vice-President) Vicki Worrell (Treasurer) Elizabeth 
Gardiner (Vice-Treasurer) Amber Biggs (Secretary) and Katrina Plunkett (Regional Rep). We look 
forward to working with the new team as we head into 2021. We say farewell and a big thankyou 
to Mrs Alison Fels who has been our P & C President for a couple of years as she now relinquishes 
the role as her children move on to high school. 
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